
QuickStop Liquor Market L.L.C
945 w Pacific Coast Hwy #106, Wilmington, CA 90744
(310) 872-3153 quickstopliquormarket@gmail.com

05/30/2023

Dear City Clerk,

There was no letter of determination provided for QuickStop Liquor Market because we will be using a 
previously given letter of determination and C.U.P to the previous tenant (7 Eleven). We will operate as 
a convenience market just as 7 Eleven did and intend to follow every condition set forth by this C.U.P. 
Considering that a C.U.P is granted to the land and has no expiration date we would like to continue the 
use of this C.U.P.

Sincerely,

Xavier Ochoa

quickstopliquormarket@gmail.com
Signature


